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At Robert
Ferguson
Primary School
we take our
children’s
opinions very
seriously. We know we have a moral as
well as a statutory duty to ensure young
people receive a well-rounded education
which equips and prepares them for the
world they inhabit. We aim to provide
them with a good knowledge and
understanding of that world, with all its
problems and challenges.  Therefore,
when young people learn about the
alarming science of climate change we
should not be surprised at all when they
demand to know why the grown ups are
not doing more.  Nor should we be

surprised when our students want to

challenge people with power to take

urgent action on climate change.

Some of our pupils have written to
government ministers expressing their
concerns about climate change and
plastic pollution. On Thursday 18th April
we held the Cumbria Youth Climate
Change Summit, attended by pupils from
30 schools from across Cumbria. The
event was featured in the news and two
of our pupils who took a major part in the
event were also interviewed live on BBC
Radio Cumbria.

As a school, we are continuing to do
everything we can to reduce our carbon
footprint, starting with planting lots of
trees.




Rewinders...




Robert Ferguson Talent Show

One of the highlights of this year was the Robert Ferguson Talent Show organised by
the School Council with help from Mrs Wallace and Mrs Morris, to raise money
(£493) for Comic Relief. It showcased an eclectic mix of talents such as piano

playing, guitar solo, dancing, singing, hula-hooping and stand-up comedy. A
thoroughly entertaining afternoon enjoyed by staff and pupils alike, noted for the
warm reaction and support for all the acts.
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The York
Residential Trip
featured a
landscape art
workshop at
the gallery and
a night time
river cruise.

Year 6 wrote letters to tour local MP highlighting the plight of cocoa farmers in Africa as

part of our Fair-trade Fortnight. After studying hard and doing a briliant job of tackling

the SATSs tests, the children are looking forward to Enterprise Week (24th - 28th June)
and two end of year shows planned for: Sth July 9:30 & 11th July 14:00.



Other News

Congratulations to Mrs Cannon While Mrs Cannon is on maternity leave, Mrs
and family following the arrival Davidson is our Acting Deputy Head.
of baby Oscar last month!
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We hope you enjoyed your copy of the amazing student
newspaper - The School Scoop. If you missed it, you can
find copies to download on our website!




